
From: Jean Fraser
To: jeffery, paul
Date: 5/11/2015 10:45 AM
Subject: Re: Fw: st patricks church

Paul
 
Thank you for following up.
 
Yes, I have spoken with the Historic Preservation Program Manager. I understand that this question was 
raised with her in the past and she researched the building/architecture and determined that it did not 
meet the criteria for historic designation.
 
The Historic Preservation Program Manager is Deb Andrews at  DGA@portlandmaine.gov

The church that is selling the property has made it a requirement of the sale that the building be 
demolished.  While some may feel this is regrettable, it is not a Site Plan/conditional Use review issue and 
the Planning Board would not have a remit regarding its retention.
 
thank you
Jean

 
 
Jean Fraser, Planner
City of Portland
874 8728
>>> paul jeffery <pj6481@yahoo.com> 5/8/2015 8:45 PM >>>
hi jean
have you heard from the
citys historic preservation manager
PLEASE ADVISE
PAUL

On Friday, May 1, 2015 3:50 PM, Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Paul
 
Thank you for your comments. 
 
I have forwarded your comments to the City's  Historic Preservation Program Manager and am awaiting 
her advice on this and whether there is information supporting your suggestion that the existing building is 
of historic architectural importance.
 
I will get back to you as soon as possible;  this will not be going to the first Planning Board meeting for 
several weeks.   Your comments would be included in the packet that goes to the Planning Board (and on 
to the city's web site) on the Friday before the meeting.  
 
thank you
Jean



 
Jean Fraser, Planner
City of Portland
874 8728
>>> paul jeffery <pj6481@yahoo.com> 5/1/2015 3:08 PM >>>

On Friday, May 1, 2015 3:05 PM, paul jeffery <pj6481@yahoo.com> wrote:

On Thursday, April 30, 2015 8:44 PM, paul jeffery <pj6481@yahoo.com> wrote:

 IM AM  NOT IN FAVOR OF CURRENT PROPSAL FOR THE REUSE OF ST PATS

MY REASONS

ITS PART OF PORTLAND 1960S ERA BUILDING DESIGNS
ITS UNION STATION!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

GREATER PORTLAND LANDMARKS
CITY OF PORTLAND HISTORIC PRESERVATION

NEEDS TO FIGHT TO SAVE THIS BUILDING

THIS BUILDING IS JUST AS IMPORTMENT AS THE PORTLAND COMPANY

IF YOU A TRUE PORTLAND ME NATIVE
YOU WILL DO YOUR JOB
TO SAVE THIS BUILDING

THIS BUILDING IS WHAT PORTLAND ABOUT

***********PLEASE ADVISE*************

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few 
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public 
and/or the media if requested.   ﾭﾭ  


